
 
 
 
 
17th January 2025 
 
Dear Stakeholders of Clapham Terrace Community Primary School, Evergreen School, Exhall Grange 
Specialist School and Westgate Primary School,  
 
We are delighted to share that this week, the executive and governance leadership of the Warwick 
Schools Foundation Multi Academy Trust (WSF MAT) have unanimously agreed on a 1st September 
2025 opening date for the WSF MAT. It feels fantastic to have a date in the diary! 
 
The project team is working extremely hard behind the scenes to prepare everything that is 
necessary for a smooth transfer and will keep you updated with further details in due course.  
 
With huge thanks of course to the team at Warwick Schools Foundation (WSF) who have been so 
committed to making this project a success. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and we are hugely excited for the coming months, 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
    
Dr Anna Bayman Julie Miles 
Chair of Governors, Clapham Terrace Primary School Headteacher, Clapham Terrace Primary School 
 
 
    
Mark Wills Nick Evans 
Chair of Governors, Evergreen School Executive Headteacher, Evergreen School 
 WSF MAT Director-designate 
 
 
    
Fiona Toye Helen Seickell 
Chair of Governors, Exhall Grange Specialist School Headteacher, Exhall Grange Specialist School 
 
 
    
Dr Reza Ali Matthew Watson 
Chair of Governors, Westgate Primary School Headteacher, Westgate Primary School 

 

 
____________________________________ ____________________________________ 
David Loudon Richard Nicholson  
WSF MAT Chair of Trustees-designate Foundation Principal, WSF MAT CEO-designate 
 
 
____________________________________ ____________________________________ 
Victoria Espley Richard Williams 
Foundation Bursar, WSF MAT CFO-designate WSF MAT Project Manager 


